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Sandro Bazzanella

Regulatory Affairs Director

ECTA

Rue Royale, 71

1000 Brussels
sbazzanella@ectaportal.com
 
4th April, 2005

Re: 
ECTA’s response to the ERG’s consultation on an addition of a cable network access chapter to the Common Position on wholesale bitstream access
Dear Sir/Madam,

It is with pleasure that I attach the European Competitive Telecommunications Association’s (ECTA’s) response to the ERG’s consultation on an addition of a cable network access chapter to the Common Position on wholesale bitstream access.
I trust that our contribution is helpful? Please free to contact ECTA about our response if you have any additional queries.

Yours faithfully,

Sandro Bazzanella

Regulatory Affairs Director, ECTA

cc. Heinrich Otruba, ERG

     Annegret Groebel, RegTP

     Simon Hampton, TimeWarner
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